
City Council Public Comment <pv.citycouncil@cityofplacerville.org>

Support for arts council
Patricia Stow <ps.rivergirl@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 26, 2025 at 10:48 AM
To: pv.citycouncil@cityofplacerville.org

To whom it may concern
Please let it be known that I support keeping the Arts Council alive and thriving at the Switchboard Gallery. I have been to
several events and embrace the fact that Placerville is fostering local interest in the arts. What a plus for the community.
Thank you for listening.

Sincerely,
Pat Stow
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